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SPEAK UP! 

“But in your hearts set apart Christ as Lord. 

ALWAYS be prepared to give an answer to everyone 

who asks you for the reason for the hope that you 

have…” 1 Peter 3:15 

 
 

Saturday, September 

8 is our semi-annual 

rummage sale. If you 

have any gently used 

items you would like 

to donate, we are 

accepting those donations now. You can bring 

them into the front lobby and our students 

will take them where they need to go. 

 

 
 

*Please make sure you tell anyone who is 

dropping your child off in the morning; they 

cannot park in the round about to bring them 

in. They must park in the lot.  

*Also, the cones are out there to slow 

traffic and keep our children safe. Please do 

not try to drive around the cones, or move 

the cones so you can drive around them.  

*Extended Care-You need to sign up to use 

extended care each week. You can do that on 

the school website. This needs to be 

completed by the Wednesday before. Please 

make this a priority. We are finding we are 

not staffed accordingly because we have so 

many that show up and are not registered. 

This includes in the morning, even if it is 

just for 15 minutes before school starts.                

 

 

*Security-For the safety of everyone here 

in school, please remember when you come 

into the building, you need to ring the bell. 

It is located on the right hand side of the 

front door. Even if people are standing in 

the lobby, you need to ring the bell. When 

people let you in, we do not have any way of 

knowing who might be in the building. 

Likewise, if you are standing in the lobby and 

someone comes up to the door, they must 

ring the bell. Please do not just let them in. 

*Background Checks-If you are planning to 

go on your child’s field trip, or eat lunch with 

them one day, help in the classroom, 

anything that will put you into the school or 

with our children, you MUST have a 

completed and current background check. 

These are not done overnight. It takes 

about 72 hours to come back to us, longer if 

there are multiple addresses to check out. 

The background check application can be 

found on our school web site under the 

SAFE HIRING tab on the announcement 

side of the home page. 

*After School: If you come to extended 

care after school, please note the green sign 

that is on the door. If extended care is 

outside, you will not be able to get into the 

building. There is no one manning the buzzer 

and front door when they are outside. You 

will need to see an extended care employee 

outside.  
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Our school book fair is coming up the week 

of September 24. We are looking for people 

to help with that. If you did not sign up 

through PTO, please contact them to let 

them know you would be willing to help. We 

always end the book fair week with our hog 

roast. That will be the evening of September 

28. Mark this on your calendar. The hog 

roast is a free will donation which will 

benefit our school scholarship fund. 

 

 

We collect tabs for Riley Hospital Ronald 

McDonald House in Indianapolis throughout 

the school year.  We take any aluminum tabs 

(drinks, soups, pet food, etc.).  Collect and 

bring in your tabs.  We have a large trash 

can to collect the tabs. Let’s see if we can 

fill the trash can this year!  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Lunch charges are billed through TADs 

twice a month.  The due dates are the 5th 

and 20th of each month.  If lunch bills are 

not paid within 5 days of the due date, your 

child will only receive a peanut butter 

sandwich and milk until account is current.   

 
 

Upcoming Events: 

Monday, September 3 – Labor Day, No 

School 
 

Saturday, September 8 – Rummage Sale 
 

Monday – Friday, September 24-28 

Book Fair 
 

Wednesday, September 26 – Windy City 

Players 
 

Friday, September 28 – School Pictures  
 

Friday, September 28 – Hog Roast 
 
 

REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL, TOGETHER WITH OUR 
CONGREGATION, EXISTS TO:  WELCOME CHILDREN AND 
THEIR FAMILIES TO A CHRIST-CENTERED ENVIRONMENT; 

EQUIP THEM WITH FOUNDATIONS FOR ACADEMIC 
EXCELLENCE AND SEND THEM FORTH IN LIFELONG 

SERVICE FOR THE LORD. 
REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL ADMITS STUDENTS OF 

ANY RACE, COLOR, OR NATIONAL OR ETHNIC ORIGIN TO 
ALL THE RIGHTS, PRIVILEGES, PROGRAMS AND 

ACTIVITES GENERALLY ACCORDED OR MADE AVAILABLE 
TO STUDENTS AT THE SCHOOL.  


